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I’m writing to support designating the Green River as an Outstanding Resource Water for the sake
of future generations such as my grandsons. We visited the Mt. St. Helens area and Green River
Valley with our 2 pre-teens and it was an amazing learning experience for them. We hope to go
back & take their friends! This waterway deserves Tier III(A) protection as a unique & critical
habitat for remaining old growth forests & the wildlife they support.


